


 
 

 

 
Business Publications 
Forty Under 40 
100 4th Street 
Des Moines, IA 50309 
  
Re: Recommendation Letter for John Leder 
 
January 10, 2017 
 
Dear Forty Under 40 Selection Committee: 
 
I’m reaching out to recommend John Leder, an account executive with Des Moines-based Holmes 
Murphy, to the Business Record’s 2017 Forty under 40 Awards. Gillette Children’s Specialty 
Healthcare is a St. Paul, Minnesota-based nonprofit hospital serving children who have disabilities 
and complex medical conditions. John’s young son, Owen, is a longtime patient at Gillette who is 
treated for cerebral palsy and related complications. As John can attest, Owen has benefited 
significantly from the treatments he has received at Gillette. 
 
John has emerged as among our greatest family ambassadors, sharing Owen’s story in multiple 
forums to ensure that families in central Iowa are aware of Gillette as a resource for area children. He 
is passionate about sharing the story of Owen’s improvements since coming to Gillette to support the 
hospital’s government relations, advocacy, fundraising and awareness-building efforts.  
 
When Gillette calls on John for help spreading a message or supporting a cause, he doesn’t hesitate 
to get involved. His efforts have undoubtedly resulted in other parents of medically complex children 
discovering Gillette. John’s work has also helped further our hospital’s mission of helping children 
and families realize the best possible health, happiness and well-being.  
 
Thank you for considering John as a Forty Under Forty Awards nominee. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Cate Pardo  
Sr. Content Specialist 
Gillette Children’s Specialty Healthcare  
 
CC: Erin Bailey, Executive Initiatives Specialist 
       Gillette Children’s Specialty Healthcare  
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